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Comments:  The idea of allowing e-bikes to share the same non-motorized trails as those used by hikers and

horseback riders, strikes me as a terrible idea. First, there's the issue of speed. One group will be traveling at

speeds of 2-5 mph, and then the e-bikes, which can travel at speeds of 30 mph. I can guarantee that horses will

spook at the sight of daredevils suddenly appearing, racing down the trail, or  coming towards them, or behind

them. There will be people getting hurt. There are already a number of trails open to e-bikes. If you perceive a

need to add additional miles of trails, open new trails for ATVs and e-bikes. But don't allow them on existing non-

motorized trails.   


